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“Blessed are You, Loving Father for all your gifts to us. 
Blessed are You for giving us family and friends, 

to be with us in times of joy and sorrow, 
to help us in days of need 

and to rejoice with us in moments of celebration.” 

 
Attention: Goodwill and Welfare Representatives 

Please notify Nancy O’Brien of the following, in a timely manner, so it may be 
communicated with the Women’s Club membership: 

Guild member’s newborns or adoptions 

Death of a Guild member 

Death of a spouse of a Guild member 

Death of a child of a Guild member 

Death of a parent of a Guild member 

Status of any illness a member wishes to have shared with the Women’s Club 

Any news of death or illnesses other than those mentioned should be relayed 
through the individual guilds. 

The Women’s Club will send out an email blast to notify the membership about a 
death. You do not need to email the members of your guild with this information, as 
they will receive the emails for the Women’s Club directly. However, you will need to 
call any members of your guild that do not receive emails to pass on this 
information. 

Thank you and please feel free to contact me with any questions. Wishing you a 
wonderful year. 

Nancy O’Brien 
OLPH Women’s Club Goodwill and Welfare 
nobrien@sbcglobal.net 
847-863-3239 (cell) 
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